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The physician referred a 91 year old woman to see 
Diane because the woman seemed seriously depressed 
and had been losing weight. When Diane met with 
Mrs. Smith, she learned that the woman had been 
helping her son start a new business and had not paid 
her mortgage in 3 months. In an effort to save money, 
Mrs. Smith was taking her daily medication every 
three days and only eating the lunch provided by Meals 
on Wheels. Diane connected Mrs. Smith to an FSL 
Debt Counselor who found a tax break she was enti-
tled to. Mrs. Smith is back on track, eating regularly, 
taking her medications daily and following a budget. 

Integrated care breaks down the barriers between the 

provision of physical health and mental health. FSL has 

located behavioral health care in physician’s practices in 

Suffolk County and primary health care is provided on 

site in the Diane Goldberg Behavioral Health Center in 

Bay Shore. Family Service League is at the forefront of 

integrating healthcare into our social work practice and 

has already established pilot programs for each of these 

models of care. Integrated care adds value through better 

quality, better outcomes and lower costs. 
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Message from Our President & CEO 
December 2012 will mark one year since Family Counseling 
Services became an affiliate of Family Service League. Our 
affiliation has been terrific and I am proud to say that togeth-
er we have found a synergy and both organizations are indeed 
stronger as a result. The blending of cultures, boards, policies 
and practices was achieved relatively seamlessly. From finan-
cial, operational and staffing perspectives, we are happy with 
the outcome. 

Challenging fiscal times demand that not-for-profits seek 
ways to share costs and bring down expenses – we have accomplished this. 
Additionally, we have been able to reduce operational costs by consolidating mental 
health clinics into one location. Over the summer, we moved our Hampton Bays 
office into our new Westhampton Beach office and continue to serve clients previ-
ously seen at two different locations now in one. 

I am especially proud that so many former board members from Family Counseling 
Services have joined Family Service League’s Board of Directors. With a united mis-
sion, we are committed to strengthening the lives of children and families 
throughout Long Island. 

Karen Boorshtein, LCSW 
President & CEO 

James. A. Johnston Gordon A. Werner 
Elaine Kanas Eileen Wooden 

PRESIDENT’S COUNCIL 
John R. Bransfield, Jr. Susan Lockwood 

Mary Gallagher Angelina Martinez 
Thomas N. Iovino Frank Regnante 
Catherine Jansen Marge Sammis 

Irving Klein Pearl Staller 

EXECUTIVE STAFF 
Karen Boorshtein, LCSW 

President and CEO 

Larry P. Weiss, DSW, LSCW 
Senior Vice President for Programs 

Bernice Selig, BA 
Chief Financial Officer 

Margaret Boyd, LMSW 
Vice President for Community Service and Advocacy 

Susan Buonasera, MS 
Vice President for Development 

Larry Daniels, MA 
Vice President for Operations and 

Quality Assurance 

Madeline Kane, BS 
Vice President for Human Resources 

Jeff Steigman, Psy.D. 
Vice President for Integrated Health Care Services 

New Board Members 
Bring Skills & Talents to 
Family Service League 

Ridgie Barnett 
Working as a volunteer for Family Counseling Services for 30 years, 
along with numerous other community organizations, Ridgie 
brings her volunteer experience, her professional experience in 
business and education, and her knowledge of the Westhampton 
Beach Community to the FSL board. 

Deborah Busking 
A past member of the Family Counseling Services board, 
Deborah brings a rich history of volunteerism and fundraising 
experience to Family Service League. Her leadership in her church 
and school district exemplify her commitment to the community. 
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Jon Cooper 
President of Spectronics Corporation, and 
long-time member of the Suffolk County 
Legislature, Jon has extensive business and 
board experience. His knowledge of the issues 
facing Suffolk County is a wonderful asset to 
FSL as is his fundraising experience. 

Carolyn Drexel 
Carolyn has served as a board member for 
many not-for-profit agencies in the Long Island 
Region. Her extensive business experience at 
North Fork Bank, Capital One and BankUnited 
enable her to bring a wealth of marketing, 
public relations, finance, accounting and 
fundraising skills to Family Service League. 

Maggie Gilliam 
Margaret A. Gilliam, CFA is the principal 
of Gilliam & Co., a research and consulting 
entity specializing in retailing and consumer 
products. A member of the Advisory Council 
of the WHB Performing Arts Council, Maggie 
brings extensive business and leadership skills 
to Family Service League. 

Elaine Kanas 
Chairman of the board of Raynor Country Day 
School, Elaine also serves in the board of The 
Stony Brook School and volunteers in commu-
nity agencies. Her commitment to the education 
and welfare of children and the elderly is a 
tremendous asset to Family Service League. 

Robin Nijankin, O.D. 
Robin is a non-practicing Optometrist who has 
devoted time and energy as a board member of 
the JCC of Manhattan, New York University 
Hospital and Family Counseling Services. She 
brings her medical background, fundraising, 
and marketing skills to Family Service League. 

Sally Pope 
An attorney-mediator, Sally retired as the 
Executive Director for the Institute for the 
Study of Conflict Transformation. As past board 
member of the NYC YWCA and volunteer for 
numerous professional organizations, Sally brings 
extensive experience in strategic planning and 
issues confronting not-for-profit agencies. 

Mark Powell 
The Rev. Mark M. Powell is Rector of St. 
Mark’s Episcopal Church in Westhampton 
Beach. He is also a Registered Nurse. Rev. 
Powell brings his extensive record of volun-
teerism, wisdom as a clergyman, and experience 
as a healthcare professional to the board of FSL. 

Scott J. Skorobohaty 
Scott is the Executive Vice President of 
BankUnited headquartered in Miami, FL. 
Immediate past Chair of the board of Family 
Counseling Services, he has volunteered with var-
ious community organizations on the South Fork 
and in Miami. Scott brings his finance, market-
ing and fundraising expertise to the board of FSL. 

Kimberly Stevens 
Kim joined the FCS board in 2010 and 
served as Co-Chair of the Seaside Summer 
Gala in 2012. Her interest and skills in 
fundraising are assets to the board of Family 
Service League. She is an active member of 
the Moriches Rotary Club. 

Michael Strebel 
Michael is a partner at Present, Cohen LLP, 
a CPA firm in Great Neck. He is an active 
member of the Westhampton Beach commu-
nity where he serves on various boards for 
local organizations and volunteers as a coach 
for youth sports. 

Gordon A.Werner 
Gordon is owner and funeral director at Follett 
& Werner, Inc. in Westhampton Beach. He was 
a member of the FCS board for 21 years and 
currently serves on the Westhampton Beach 
School Board, Westhampton Rotary Club, 
Westhampton Adopt-A-Family Program, and 
is Chairman of the Lindenhurst Youth Center. 

Eileen Wooden 
Serving as a member of the board of FCS for 
more than a decade, Eileen has many years 
of business and legal experience. She brings 
these skills, along with marketing and public 
relations expertise, to the Family Service 
League board. 
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Adult Case Management Program 
Under Health Home Reconstruction 
The Affordable Care Act is affecting many areas of health 

care delivery across 
the country. Here at 
Family Service 
League, Adult Case 
Management servic-
es are transitioning 
to a “health home 
service delivery” 
model, which 
expands on the tra-
ditional medical 
home model to 
build linkages to 
other community 

and social support, and to enhance care coordination with 
medical and behavioral health care, with the main focus on 
the needs of persons with multiple chronic diseases. The 
model is similar to our current case management model in 
that the core services are the same: 

• Outreach and Engagement 

• Comprehensive care management 

• Care coordination and health promotion with client and 
all providers 

• Comprehensive transitional care coordination from 
inpatient to community settings 

• Referral and Linkage to community and social supports 

Thanks to the Southdown PTA of Huntington and Splashes of Hope, the 
Manor Field Family Center has a beautiful new mural of Huntington 
Harbor at their after-school program. The children enjoyed a field trip to 
the locations portrayed in the mural – Coindre Hall and Gold Star Beach. 

The health home model places great emphasis on a multi-
disciplinary approach to care, where the focus is on medical/ 
behavioral health care providers consulting and communi-
cating with one another to develop a single comprehensive 
care plan. 

For more information, contact Kate Bishop at 
kbishop@fsl-li.org. 

The Butterfly Strokes 
Program at RECESS 

Riverhead 
Imagine the possibilities 
when a group of children 
ages 7-14, challenged 
with serious emotional 
disturbances and limited 
financial resources, were 
asked if they would like 
to take free swimming 
lessons! Sixteen children 
were thrilled to partici-
pate at Saf-T-Swim in 
Riverhead this summer. 

These children were also participating in a unique program, 
the Butterfly Strokes Program, which uses swimming 
instruction “to keep children safe in and around water, to 
build self confidence and trust, to increase nutritional 
awareness and physical strength, and to heal from within.” 
The Marcie Mazzola Foundation partners with Saf-T-Swim 
to improve the lives of children who have suffered emotion-
al, physical or sexual abuse. Family Service League is 
grateful to them for partnering with us to bring this won-
derful experience to our RECESS program children. 

In just six weeks, all 16 children made remarkable progress 
in their ability to swim, learning several strokes and how to 
dive safely. More importantly, they expressed their knowl-
edge and appreciation of water safety that they lacked at the 
outset. The RECESS Supervisor Marlyn Garcia reports, 
“The children emerged with a new self-confidence that was 
noticeable. Some of them had to overcome visual percep-
tion challenges. Thanks to these lessons, they even learned 
to be instant problem solvers and decision makers.” 

What better testimony to the successful mission of the 
Butterfly Strokes Program. Our sincere gratitude is 
extended to the Marcie Mazzola Foundation. 
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“2012 will be an exciting year 
for the program as Journey 

Journey House Travels 
House relocates from our cur-
rent Hauppauge site to our Bay 
Shore location,” reports Dave 

from Hauppauge 
to Bay Shore 

Sullivan, Program Director. 
Journey House Personal Recovery “This expansion offers many 
Oriented Services (PROS) is an opportunities for the individu-
innovative recovery based mental als we serve. With a larger 
health day program for individuals space and access to other pro-
18 years an older. The program grams/ services in the same 
offers a variety of evidence-based building, it will allow us to 
mental health services designed to empower participants and 
provide them with the information and education necessary to 
achieve their personal goals. The program in Hauppauge serves 
65 individuals and an additional 50 students through our 
Flexible Employment Computer Training Program. Services 
include career exploration and job placement, disability educa-
tion, clinical and psychiatric services, dual disorder and trauma 
counseling, and wellness self-management. 

deliver the most comprehensive mental health programming 
to date. Eligible individuals from various Bay Shore programs 
can be referred to Journey House and our program’s con-
sumers can access other programs - all under one roof.” The 
continuity of services is the future of mental health service 
delivery and FSL continues to embrace and expand on this 
approach. We look forward to this transition and offering the 
best services possible to the individuals we support. 

A Program Gem on the East End 
NFELC is one of FSL’s hidden gems on the East End. You 
drive out East and you come upon this lovely old school 
house with a beautiful field surrounding it. If you look 
closely, you see little one’s running, jumping, climbing and 

Huntington Interfaith 
Homeless Initiative (HIHI) 
The Huntington Interfaith Homeless Initiative (HIHI) is 
gearing up for our eighth season of ensuring all homeless 
men in Huntington are provided with a warm bed and 

hot meal during the 
winter months. The 
program was developed 
in 2004 in partnership 
with local houses of 
worship. Today, our 
strong partnership 
includes approximately 

28 houses of worship and several businesses. Last season, 
our coverage began on December 1, 2011 and continued 
through March 31, 2012. Simply stated, we were able to 
provide 121 nights of shelter, hot meals, bag lunches, and 
breakfasts for men in need in the Huntington community. 
This year, the HIHI Program will begin on December 1, 
2012 and end on March 31, 2013. If you are interested 
in making a contribution, learning more about HIHI, or 
volunteering, please contact Peggy Boyd at 631 427-3700 
ext. 257 or email pboyd@fsl-li.org. 

laughing. This is the 
North Fork Early 
Learning Center. 

The Center is a 
New York State 
licensed early child-
hood education and 
child care program. 
It was founded in 
1981 and is based 
on the Developmental Interactive Approach developed at 
the Bank Street College of Education. It’s goal is to create a 
school environment that is supportive of each individual 
child as they develop their full potential. We particularly 
seek to support the development of self-confidence, coopera-
tion, self-esteem, and a love of learning. 

Year-round full and half-day programs are available to meet 
the social, emotional and cognitive needs of children, ensur-
ing them a developmentally appropriate educational 
experience. Along with our year-round program for young 
children, including operating the Mattituck-Cutchogue 
UFSD Universal Pre-K program, we offer two summer camp 
programs for children – one for children 18 months to 5 
years of age and one for children 6 through 12 years of age. 

Our year-round program serves children 18 months to 5 years 
of age. Our Universal Pre-K program serves only those who are 
4 years of age and eligible for kindergarten in the Mattituck-
Cutchogue School District the following September. 
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Assemblyman Fred W. Thiele, Jr. 
received the distinguished 
Government Leadership Award 
for his support of the programs 
that serve many 
Long Island Platinum Dinner 

Sponsor 

Events 
children 

Elaine and John Kanas and families. Seaside Summer Gala 
A Happening in the Hamptons 
The 2012 Seaside Summer Gala, an annual Hampton’s 
favorite, took place on Saturday, July 14, 2012 under a grand 
tent on The Great Lawn in Westhampton Beach. The beauti-
ful weather and festive atmosphere combined with so many 
Family Service League supporters made this a truly special 
event. This years Gala co-chairs Deborah Busking, Tricia 
Johnson, Scott Skorobohaty and Kim Stevens helped create an 
extraordinary evening. Over 450 guests enjoyed delicious hors 
d’oeuvres, cocktails, dinner, followed by dancing and shopping 
for unique designer gifts and services at the auction. Honorees 
I. Dolly Lenz, Vice Chairman of Prudential Douglas Elliman 
Real Estate, received the Corporate Leadership Award and the 
Honorable Fred W. Thiele Jr. was presented with the 
Government Leadership Award 

Over $180,000 was raised to support the programs and 
services that Family Service League provides for individuals 
and families in need. Many thanks to our guests and donors 
for their help in making this a wonderful evening! 

Gold Dinner Sponsor 
Maggie Gilliam 

Gold Cocktail Reception
Sponsors 

Donna and Marvin Schwartz 
Foundation 

New York Community Bank 
Foundation 

Silver Journal Sponsors 
Bohlsen Restaurant Group 

I. Dolly Lenz 

Corporate & Family
Sponsors 

AllSector Technology Group 

The Baumrind Family 

Chernoff Diamond & Co., LLC 

Carolyn and Michael Drexel 

Lynn and Jonah Kaufman 

Macy's Inc. 

The Nijankin Family 

Optimum Lightpath 

Berkley and Scott J. Skorobohaty 

Island Companies 
Kim and Tim Stevens 

Timber Ridge Homes 

Westhampton Architectural Glass, Inc 
The Busking Family 

(left)The Gala Co-Chairs were thanked for their tremendous efforts by 
Barbara Page, Chairwoman, and Karen Boorshtein, CEO. Pictured are 
Tricia Johnson, Scott J. Skorobohaty, Karen Boorshtein, Berkley Skorobohaty, 
Kimberly Stevens, Deborah Busking and Barbara Page. 

Linda and John Bohlsen attended 
the festive affair with Gisele Geraldo 
and their son Kurt Bohlsen. 

Elaine, John Jr. and John Kanas with 
Kathy Hallihan (l.) enjoyed a lovely 
evening of dining and dancing. 

Event Co Chairs Adriene Carson 
and Susan Eisner did a fabulous 
job organizing the event this year 

(left) Karen Boorshtein 
with our 2012 House Tour 
honoree Vaughan Spilsbury. 

61st Annual Sammis Family House 
Tour Breaks Records! 
The 61st Annual House Tour honoring 
Vaughan Spilsbury, was a great success 
raising $75,000 for families in need on 
Long Island. The event’s success was due 
to the outstanding honoree and commit-
tee, the 200 volunteers, our homeowners, who open their beautiful 
homes to FSL, and all of our House Tour supporters! Be sure to 
attend next year- May 22, 2013. 

Marge Sammis, our generous Event 
Sponsor, with FSL’s President and 
CEO Karen Boorshtein 
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HONOREES 

Michael Dowling 
President and CEO, 

North Shore-LIJ Health System 

Fay J. Lindner 
Humanitarian Award 

Reststar 
Hospitality Group 
Restaurateur of the Year 

NYS Assemblyman 
Philip R. Ramos 

Government 
Leadership Award 

Sunday, 
December 2, 2012 

2:00pm – 5:00pm 

Crest Hollow Country Club 
Woodbury, NY 

Sponsorships are available 
from $3,000 to $50,000 

Tickets - $200 per person 

Contact 

Jennie Sandler Fiocca 
Coordinator of Annual Giving 

jsandler@fsl-li.org; 631-427-3700 x255 

or visit our website at www.fsl-li.org 
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JPMorgan Chase Foundation continued their support of the 
Brentwood Community School with a grant of $160,000. This 
is the second year JPMorgan Chase has so generously spon-
sored this vital program that helps keep at-risk teens invested 
in their education and looking forward to the future. 

The William E. and Maude S. Pritchard Charitable Trust 
also supported the Brentwood Community School with a gen-
erous grant of $50,000 a year for two years. 

United Way of Long Island awarded three grants to Family 
Service League this year. An annual allocation of $45,000 was 
awarded for children’s programs. To aid with the smooth tran-
sition of the merger of Family Counseling Services with FSL, 
a grant of $12,500 was awarded. And, in keeping with United 
Way’s mission to aid our veterans, a grant of $15,000 was award-
ed to FSL’s Community, Advocacy, Information and Referral 
(CAIR) program for the Military Family Assistance program. 

Newsday Charities, a Fund of The McCormick Tribune 
Foundation, granted $20,000 to the FSL Camp program 
which helped give hundreds of children from low-income fam-
ilies a summer camp experience; and $30,000 to FSL’s Community, Advocacy, Information and Referral (CAIR) program. 

The Horace and Amy Hagedorn Fund at the Long Island 
Community Foundation provided $30,000 to the FSL Annual 
Appeal for general support of programs and services. 

Bethpage Federal Credit Union Supported our “Backpacks For 
Back To School” program with a grant of $20,000. The generous 
support of BFCU helped make it possible for FSL to provide 
over 2,000 children with backpacks filled with school supplies so 
that they are prepared to learn from the first day of school. 

The Long Island Community Foundation granted $20,000 in 
support of the Brentwood Community School for programming to 
strengthen the students’ connection to their education and their 
future success. 

Christ Church of Oyster Bay donated $15,000 in support of the 
Huntington Interfaith Homeless Initiative (HIHI). This program, 

which partners with congregations in Huntington to provide overnight shelter and a hot meal to homeless men in the cold winter 
months, depends on the generous spirit of the religious community in Huntington. 

700 Broadway Corp. donated $10,000 in support of the Community Health 
Care Collaborative; a program designed to bring together physical and mental 
health services to people coping with serious mental illness. 

With Appreciation ~ Thank You ~ We are Very Grateful 
Foundations and Corporations make life better for FSL consumers 

Pictured l r: Rhonda Viapiano, Executive Director, Sr. Banker, J.P. 
Morgan Private Banking; Eileen Smith, LCSW, Program Director of 
Family Service League; Vinford A. Mentar, V.P., JPMorgan Chase 
Global Philanthropy; Karen Boorshtein, President and CEO of Family 
Service League; Evelyn Negron, V.P., Branch Manager, JPMorgan 
Chase; Vincent J. Dicicco, 1st V.P., District Manager, JPMorgan Chase 

Pictured l-r: Chris Porcelli, BFCU; Wayne Grosse, COO, BFCU; 
Karen Boorshtein, FSL President and CEO; Ever Martinez, BFCU; 
Erica Reyes, BFCU; Luzmila Ojeda, BFCU; and FSL volunteers 
Cindythia Harjono and Dania Merilan. 

Brendan Ryan’s Kristy’s Smile has helped bring a smile to the faces of hundreds 
of children who will receive holiday gifts from their parents (or Santa) thanks to 
a generous donation of $6,000 to Project T.O.Y (Treasure Our Youth). FSL also 
received $8,000 for the Huntington Interfaith Homeless Initiative from Kristy’s 
Smile. Thank you Brendan! 

Pictured l r: FSL Program Director Lisa Jamison, 
Nancy Mazzola, FSL VP for Development Susan 
Buonasera. 

The Marcie Mazzola Foundation supported two FSL programs with a donation of 
$7,500. These funds helped support the Young Family Program and the RECESS 
program. The Marcie Mazzola Foundation also sponsored a swimming program 
taught by Saf-T-Swim for the children in our RECESS program. 
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The Harvey and Gloria Kaylie Foundation sent $1,000 a month during the school year to provide a Saturday recreation 
program for children on the autism spectrum. What a wonderful gift for children struggling to improve their social interac-
tion and communication skills. 

King Kullen Grocery Co. helped to send hundreds of children from low-income families to camp this summer with an ini-
tial donation of $6,000 which will be followed up with an additional donation of $5,000 or more. 

Thank you to our new partner, Herald National Bank, for their generous support of FSL’s 
County Wide Counseling services and Volunteer Services programs. Each program received a 

grant of $5,000. 

The Iovino Family Foundation continued their many years of support with a donation of 
$5,000 for general program funding. The Nordemann Foundation also donated to general 

program support with a gift of $3,000. 

Capital One Bank awarded a $5,000 grant for Financial Literacy programming to be held for 
students and their parents at the Brentwood Community School. Capital One Bank also par-
ticipated in FSL’s “Star” program, selling stars to bank customers in support of the “Backpacks 
For Back To School” program. Capital One’s efforts on our behalf brought in over $2,700. 

Kissinger Family Foundation also continued their annual support of our Camp program with a donation of $4,000. Additionally, 
Lily Palmer Fry Memorial Trust donated $3,000 and the Junior League of Long Island donated $2,500 to help send children 
to camp this summer. The Rafael Brenner Ashe Foundation also helped send children to camp with a donation of $1,050. 

The Huntington Country Club gave a gift of $3,700 to support youth programming at FSL’s 
Manor Field Family Center. Stop and Shop in Riverhead supported youth programming in 
the Riverhead Family Center with a gift of $3,000. 

New York Community Bank also participated in the “Star” program in support of Project 
T.O.Y. Thanks to the efforts of the NYCB employees; over $1,800 was raised to provide 
holiday gifts for parents struggling with financial hardship so that they could give their 
children a happy holiday. 

Verizon Communications made a gift of $2,500 to the Brentwood Community School for youth programming. 

Geico in Woodbury donated $2,000 to the Community, Advocacy, Information and Referral program to help serve people 
with immediate needs such as landlord disputes, clothing for their children, and assistance applying for social services. 

The Robert and Ann Newburger Foundation gave $2,000 in support of our 
new affiliate, Family Counseling Services. 

Family Service League was the beneficiary of a fundraiser held by 
Moonjumpers Charitable Foundation which raised $1,750 for Project T.O.Y. 

Optimum Lightpath presented Family Service League with a $1,000 
Innovation Award to be used for general support of programs and services. 

Chris Lucas of KPMG reads to children during 
a visit to Lockwood Early Learning Center. 

Thank you to Joseph Secreti 
and all the Cactus staff for the 
generous contribution of their 
time and skills. 

KPMG once again provided funds through “First Books” to purchase books 
for our pre-school programs. KPMG interns also 
spent a day at our Lockwood Early Learning 
Center and a day at our Manor Field Family 
Center reading to the children and engaging 
them in creative activities. 

Family Service League was given a competitive 
grant by the U.S. Dept. of Housing & Urban Development totaling $345,079 for the 
Supported Housing program which provides permanent housing with support services to 
chronically homeless men coping with mental illness. 

Cactus Salons continued to provide FSL clients with free services including haircuts, styling, 
coloring, and make-up to help improve their self-esteem and give them confidence as they work 
toward their goals of re-entering the workforce. 

Astoria Federal Savings Bank provided school supplies for all of our families in Program Home. 
Thank you to Rebecca Chan and the Astoria staff for their efforts on behalf of children, many of whom are starting in a new 
school district after transitioning into permanent housing after being homeless. 
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     Celebration of Family Service League Staff 
Jeff Steigman, Psy.D. 
Joins Family Service League’s 
Executive Team 
Dr. Steigman has more than 20 years of experience in behav-
ioral healthcare, most recently serving as Executive Director 

of the Pederson-Krag Center, Inc. He 
has developed a valuable and unique 
skill set which combines his clinical, 
financial and administrative back-
ground and experience. Jeff brings his 
experience in program evaluation, 
continuous quality improvement and 
oversight of clinical operations to 
Family Service League. Dr. Steigman 

assumed a lead role in developing and expanding the use of 
electronic health record and information sharing in the men-
tal health field in New York State. We welcome him as the 
new Vice President of Integrated Health Care Services at 
Family Service League. 

Alberta Powell, LMSW 
Appointed to New York State Office 
of Mental Health’s Multi Cultural 
Advisory Committee 
Alberta Powell retired from the Suffolk County Division of 
Mental Hygiene as Coordinator of their SPOA unit (CAM-

ERA) in April 2007. In November 
2007, she accepted the position of 
P/T Quality Assurance Specialist for 
Family Service League’s Adult Case 
Management Program. In 2009, 
she became the programs’ Part-time 
Assistant Program Director. Ms. 
Powell has been an active member 
of the Suffolk County Multi Cultural 

Advisory Committee for 20 years, holding Chair and 
Co-chair positions. With her leadership, the MAC brought 
yearly trainings to Suffolk County that covered a broad array 
of issues in cultural disparities within our communities. In 
2007, she was selected by Federation of Organizations for 
their “Woman of the Year” award, in honor of her advocacy 
work with the mentally ill. In July 2012, Ms. Powell was 
appointed by Commissioner Hogan to the New York State 
Office of Mental Health’s Multi-Cultural Advisory 
Committee (MAC). 

Karen Boorshtein, LCSW 
Awarded Sandy Lenz and Jim 
Harnett Community Service Award 
The Health and Welfare Council of Long Island bestowed 
this award at their Annual Meeting and Awards Dinner on 

June 5th. This award is presented for 
outstanding contributions in the 
development of Long Island’s Human 
Service Network for vulnerable 
families and individuals in our com-
munities. “Karen is an advocate for 
services in the lives of those who need 
assistance,” stated award presenter 
Kathy Rosenthal, Vice President of 
FEGS. “Karen is extremely deserving 

of this particular honor.” Karen has been with FSL for over 
20 years and has been President and CEO since 2009. 

In Memorium – 
Vaughan Spilsbury 
47 Year Member of 
Family Service League Board 
Vaughan Spilsbury was the kind of person we should all 
aspire to be – caring, loving, and giving. Vaughan passed 

away in July at the age of 82 but she 
will long be remembered by all those 
who knew her. 

Vaughan moved to Huntington with 
her husband Walter in 1956 and 
joined St. John’s Episcopal Church 
where she became very active in social 
action. In the early 1960’s Vaughan 
became involved with Family Service 

League and served on the FSL board for 47 years until her 
death. Vaughan always saw herself as a catalyst for bringing 
people into the organization and getting them involved. She 
was the driving force behind the Annual House Tour for many 
years and actively advocated on behalf of the people we serve. 

Active in the Huntington community, she was a founding 
members of The Townwide Fund of Huntington, sang in the 
Huntington Choral Society, and served on the Huntington 
Bay Village Board as trustee and as mayor of Huntington Bay. 

“Vaughan was a constant source of inspiration to all of us at 
Family Service League,” says Karen Boorshtein, President & 
CEO. “She will be dearly missed”. 
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How Can You Help? 
Making a Tribute Gift is a meaningful way to honor a friend, relative, co-worker or colleague. By making this gift In Memory Of someone 
who has passed away or In Honor Of a special occasion or accomplishment, you are giving recognition of your care and love while at the same 
time giving a gift to improve the life of someone in need. To give a Tribute Gift simply mail a donation with the appropriate information, visit 
our website at www.fsl-li.org, call Noreen Fremed at (631) 427-3700, ext. 282, or e-mail nfremed@fsl-li.org to receive tribute envelopes. 

Tribute Gifts to FSL 
The following donors have given a gift to Family Service League In Memory of a friend or loved one through our Tribute Fund. 

In Memory of Rolf Bahrenburg 
Donation by Whitney Posillico 

In Memory of Ann R. Barkocy 
Donation by Bill & Helen Bowers 

In Memory of Marie Baum 
Donation by Barbara Arenth 
Donation by Mary Jo Balkind 

Donation by Francis Baum 
Donation by Richard Bilella 

Donation by Mary Ann Brino 
Donation by Marie Calamia 

Donation by Jean & William Citterbart 
Donation by Edward Cosgrove 

Donation by Teresa & Robert Donnelly 
Donation by Pat Dunthorn 

Donation by Patricia & Thomas Ernst 
Donation by Dee Dee & Robert Finlayson 

Donation by Mary Fleischer 
Donation by Barbara & Michael Caggiano 

Donation by Kathleen M. Grant 
Donation by Laraine & Larry Hawkins 

Donation by Elyse Hayes 
Donation by Joan & Arthur Kearney 

Donation by Mary Alice Kolodner 
Donation by Mary & Raymond Mahon 

Donation by Rosemary & Richard Maikis 
Donation by Cathy & Paul Maloy 

Donation by Sheila & David Maloy 

Donation by Ellen & Bruce Marcais 
Donation by Barbara McCue 

Donation by Norman & Frank Meystrik 
Donation by Richard Oehmler 

Donation by Anne & Jeffrey Pingpank 
Donation by Alan Rohrecker 

Donation by Robert W. Stackler 
Donation by Debra & Nicholas Ventresca 
Donation by Office Staff of W.A. Baum 

In Memory of Philamena Cekala 
Donation by Carl & Pamela Greco 

In Memory of Jayne Evers 
Donation by Barbara Bell 
Donation by Charles Vota 

In Memory of Mary Eversoll 
Donation by Whitney Posillico 

In Memory of Erna Fox Kaplan 
Donation by Allan Sloan 

In Memory of Garrett Hall 
Donation by Josephine Jahier 

In Memory of Ann Lippolis 
Donation by Whitney Posillico 

In Memory of Angeles Neira 
Donation by Josephine Jahier 

In Memory of Paul Padalind 
Donation by Whitney Posillico 

In Memory of Alice M. Wallice 
Donation by Whitney Posillico 

In Memory of Michael Racanelli 
Donation by Whitney Posillico 
Donation by Evelyn Racaniello 

In Memory of Maxine Rosenberg 
Donation by William S. Bernstein 

In Memory of Ed Schneider 
Donation by Whitney Posillico 

In Memory of Edna Simon 
Donation by Marquerite 

Donation by Carolyn & Robert Myers 
Donation by Slava Vero 

In Memory of Irene Skora 
Donation by Pauline Arama-Olsten & 

Stuart Olsten 

In Memory of Vaughan Spilsbury 
Donation by Sara & Les Bluestone 

Donation by Eli & Emma Bluestone 
Donation by Barbara H. Datesh 

Donation by Noreen Fremed 
Donation by Friendship Force Long Island 

Donation by Mary Graf 
Donation by Kim Hendrickson-Radovich 
Donation by Audrey & Thomas Homan 

Donation by Josephine McCarthy 
Donation by Jerry A. Nigro 

Donation by Astrid & Roberto Perez 

Donation by Whitney Posillico 
Donation by Susan & Robert Quinn 

Donation by Frank & Virginia Regnante 
Donation by Marge Sammis 

Donation by Evie & Duncan Schechter 
Donation by Theresa & Joseph Shaffery 

Donation by Pearl & Erwin Staller 
Donation by Slava Vero 

In Memory of Corey Lee St. George 
Donation by Whitney Posillico 

In Memory of Ann M. Turco 
Donation by Whitney Posillico 

In Memory of Eric Vero 
Donation by Ruth Berger 
Donation by Inge Engel 

Donation by Joan & Alan Foote 
Donation by Fred Golinski 

Donation by Lynn & Jonah Kaufman 
Donation by Ahuva & Moshe Markewitz 

Donation by Carolyn & Robert Myers 
Donation by Bernice & Elliot Selig 

Donation by Judith & Matthew Sonfield 
Donation by Esther & Peter Sorter 

Donation by Inez Staugaitis 
Donation by Telephonics Product Assurance 

Donation by Rhoda Vero 

In Memory of Joseph Yanosik 
Donation by Whitney Posillico 

The following donors have given a gift to Family Service League In Honor of a friend or loved one through our Tribute Fund. 

In Honor of the wedding of 
Susan & John Buonasera 

Donation by Susan and James Andersen 
Donation by Evelyn Andersen 

Donation by Thomas A. and Eileen Andersen 
Donation by Helen Cox 
Donation by Judy Good 

Donation by Eric and Susan Schuander 
Donation by Arthur and Judith Schwager 

In Honor of the 50th wedding anniversary of 
Vivian & Richard Cahn 

Donation by Bobbie and Tony Josepher 
Donation by Judith Sonfield 

In Honor of Mr. Dieumegard and Class 
Donation by Tara LePage 

In Honor of Janet and Rob Gilmor 
Donation by Maria and Irwin Murphy 

In Honor of Lynn and Jonah Kaufman 
Donation by Marcy Rhodes 

In Honor of Ethan Nijankin 
becoming a Bar Mitzvah 

Donation by Heather and Colin Bester 
Donation by the Busking Family 
Donation by Diana Cappabianca 

Donation by Philip Daleo 
Donation by Batya Diamond 
Donation by Ika Duchidze 

Donation by Kimberly Dunning 
Donation by the Fox Family 

Donation by David H. Fox Land Surveyor 
Donation by Beth Gamel 
Donation by Beth Gamel 

Donation by Robert Grossman 
Donation by Alison Herman 

Donation by George Herschman 
Donation by Derek and Jenny Hinrichs 

Donation by Christian and Terry Killoran 
Donation by Megan Mensch 
Donation by Nicole Messina 

Donation by Bob and Lisa Nidzyn 
Donation by Jacques Nijankin 

Donation by David and Robin Nijankin 
Donation by the O'Hare Family 

Donation by Ryan Schaefer 
Donation by Sandy and David Silverman 

Donation by Martin Stachnik 
Donation by the Strebel Family 

Donation by Lisa and Jonathan Tauger 

In Honor of Whitney Posillico 
Donation by Diane and James Galtieri 

In Honor of MaryBeth and Claire Powers 
Donation by Bill and Geri Baker 

In Honor of the 50th wedding anniversary 
of Carol & Arnold Rubin 

Donation by Phyllis Haber 
In Honor of Norman Schefer and 

the Fay J. Lindner Foundation 
Donation by Judy and Richard Raskin 
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MISSION 
STATEMENT 

Family Service League 
helps individuals, children, 

and families to mobilize 
their strengths and improve 

the quality of their lives 
at home, in the workplace, 

and in the community. 

Follow Us 
on FACEBOOK! 

Non-Profit 
U.S. Postage 

PAID 
Huntington, NY 
Permit No. 206 

Olsten Family Center 
790 Park Avenue 

Huntington, NY 11743 

2012 – 2013 Calendar of Events E-News 
Nov/Dec 2012 Project TOY (Treasure Our Youth) 

Holiday Toy and Gift Drive Missed our 

June 2013 4th Annual Frank S. Panobianco Benefit 
To Promote Mental Health Awareness & Suicide Prevention 

July 13, 2013 Summer Gala 
The Great Lawn, Westhampton Beach 

August 2013 Christmas in August 
Winery Fundraiser for Project TOY 

Aug/Sept 2013 “Backpacks for Back to School” Drive 

Nov/Dec 2013 Project TOY (Treasure Our Youth) 
Holiday Toy and Gift Drive 

Dec 1, 2013 21st Annual Great Chefs of Long Island 
Crest Hollow Country Club 

w w w. f s l - l i . o r g 

Dec 2, 2012 20th Annual Great Chefs of Long Island House Tour event? 
Crest Hollow Country Club 

Didn’t know about our 
May 22, 2013 62nd Sammis Family House Tour School Supply Drive 

for families in need? 
That’s why you need to sign up to 
receive our bi-monthly E-News! 

Twice a month you will receive 
our online Newsletter containing 
timely information about events, 

programs, and news. 

Visit us at www.fsl-li.org. 

Scroll to the bottom of our 
home page for the link to our 

sign-up form. 

www.fsl-li.org

